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During the baseball and softball season there are opportunities for your child’s 
picture and name to be posted on our league website (duboislittleleague.com), 
Facebook, newsletters, or other alternate publications.  This can only be done with 
your signed permission.  Please complete the form below to grant permission to 
include your child’s photo in league publications and videos.  

Player(s) Name:  ___________________________________________________________________
Baseball/Softball/Challenger:  
________________________________________________________
Age:  _____________________________________________________________________________
Division:   ________________________________________________________________________

[    ] I grant the DuBois Little League and its representatives the right to take and 
publish photographs/video of my child in connection with the 
baseball/softball/challenger season. I authorize DuBois Little League to use the 
photographs/video on the league website and any other affiliated publication in 
relation to DLL. 

[    ] I DO NOT grant the DuBois Little League and its representatives the right to 
take and publish photographs/video of my child in connection with the 
baseball/softball season.

I have read and understand the above:

Parent Name (print): ___________________________________________

Parent Signature:       ___________________________________________

Address: _________________________________________________
_________________________________________________

Phone Number: ______________________________________________

Date: _________________________________________________

The Board of Directors
DuBois Little League


